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Patenaude, Lindsey

From: Keyzers, Heather
Sent: Monday, October 19, 2020 8:00 AM
To: Chambers, Michelle; Patenaude, Lindsey
Subject: FW: General meeting Against backyard chickens
Attachments: received_441837670121548f36ae006-40f3-4866-880a-545f79f4c3e6.jpeg

 
 
-----Original Message----- 
From: info@clarington.net <info@clarington.net> On Behalf Of blair evans 
Sent: October 18, 2020 11:27 PM 
To: Mayor Shared Mailbox <mayor@clarington.net> 
Subject: General meeting Against backyard chickens 
 
EXTERNAL 
 
Hi Mayor Foster, 
My name is Blair Evans. My family and I live in Bowmanville. Myself and many Clarington residenrs 
oppose and ammendments to bylaw 2012-045 to allow backyard hens in reaidential areas. We are in  
global pandemic and resources are stretched thin. We need to use the funds available to help those 
in need not police backyard chickens. The Presenter for Clucks for Clarington, Emily Allison has 
knowingly broke thw bylaw built a chicken coop and is housing ducks and chickens despite Robert 
Hauk (bylaw) telling her she could not. She feels it is appropriate to post on social media to brag 
about her backyard flock on peachtree crescent. How can you trust someone who knowingly is 
brwaking the law to advise yourself and council to low this ammendment. We need to get through 
Covid so we can get back to the things we love like attending church services and helping out the 
less fortunate. Putting citizens at risk of salmonella or other avian disease from Backyard chickens is 
not welcome. 
Thanks for your support. 
Blair Evans 
 
------------------------------------- 
Origin: https://www.clarington.net/en/town-hall/Mayor.asp 
------------------------------------- 
 
This email was sent to you by blair evans<subytime@rogers.com> through 
https://www.clarington.net/. 
 


